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Brooke ONeill

From: James Davis <jpaxtondavis@gmail.com>
Sent: 01 March 2022 09:01
To: Licensing (SCDC)
Subject: Duxford Lodge Hotel

Categories: Brooke

Dear Council member, 

I would like to make a quick comment regarding the extended licensing application of Duxford Lodge Hotel. 

Living at 15 Markby Close, my house and garden back on the lodge, I have two young children one of 5 and one of 
two, their bedrooms are at the rear of the house.  

Already the noise from disco and live music events reverberates through my house in the evening 
hours disrupting my children's sleep.  

I cannot agree to any extension to licensing as this will lead to greater noise pollution for longer hours also 
inciting more drunken behaviour from its guest,  

I was under the impression Duxford Lodge Hotel is a Hotel, it would seem the current management is angling to be a 
live music venue, and not for the benefit of the village. 

Kind regards, 
James Davis 
15 Markby Close 
CB22 4RS 
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